
December 14, 2023 

Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

Thank you to everyone who 
joined us at the Holiday Lights 
Heritage Nights events this year. It 
was great to see our town come 
together to celebrate the holiday 
season.  Although the weekend 
activities have ended, we invite 
residents to enjoy the LaSalle 
Holiday Lights daily from 5:00 pm 
to 10:00 pm until Sunday, January 
7. www.lasalle.ca/holidaylights   
 
Sean Kenney’s  

Animal Super Powers   

We are excited to host a large-
scale exhibit for the first time at 
the Event Centre at LaSalle 
Landing. Sean Kenney's Animal 
Super Powers Made with LEGO ® 
Bricks exhibition opens to the 
public on Thursday, January 25, 
and is open every Thursday to 
Sunday until April 6, 2024. Artist 
Sean Kenney creates larger-than-
life animal sculptures you won’t 
want to miss! Tickets are on sale 
now at www.lasalle.ca/
animalsuperpowers  
 
 

 
Holiday Aquatic & Skate Schedule 

The Vollmer Centre is now 
offering Holiday Aquatics and 
Skating sessions from Sunday, 
December 24 to Saturday, January 
6. Pre-registration is highly 
recommended. For schedule 
information visit:  
www.lasalle.ca/vollmer  
 
Garbage &  
Recycle Schedule Changes 
There are changes to garbage and 
recycling collection during the 
holidays. Be sure to check your 
collection calendar or visit our 
website for more details. 
www.lasalle.ca/garbage   
 
LaSalle New Year’s Eve Fireworks  
The Vollmer Centre is now 
offering Holiday Aquatics and 
Skating sessions from Sunday, 
December 24 to Saturday, January 
6. Pre-registration is highly 
recommended. For schedule 
information visit:  
www.lasalle.ca/vollmer  
 
 
 
 

 
Municipal Office Holiday Hours 
Municipal offices will be closed 
from Friday, December 22 to 
Monday, January 1 for the 
holidays. Regular office hours 
resume on Tuesday, January 2.    
 
The Vollmer  
Centre Holiday Hours  
The Vollmer Centre will be closed 
for the holidays on the following 
dates: Sunday, December 24 at 
12:00 pm; Monday, December 25; 
Tuesday, December 26; Sunday, 
December 31 at 3:00 pm; and 
Monday, January 1.   
 
A heartfelt thank you, LaSalle 
residents, for your support 
throughout the year. We extend 
warm wishes to all of you for a 
Merry Christmas and a safe and 
happy holiday season! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 


